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Wednesday 12th April 2023 

 

Dear parents and carers, 

 

Important messages 

Year 5 Winchester Science Centre trip- Wednesday 3rd May 2023 

 

At Talavera, we are committed to ensuring that your child’s education is as exciting and 

engaging as possible. We are very fortunate to have been chosen by Winchester Science 

Centre to receive 2 free workshops that have taken place this term during the school day 

and, on top of that, they have funded our trip to Winchester Science Centre.  

 

As you will already be aware, this will take place on Wednesday 3rd May. We will be 

travelling by coach, leaving school at 9am and returning by the end of the school day at 

3.20pm.  

 

Please send your child to school with a packed lunch, or let the school know if you are entitled 

to a free lunch, which we will then provide for you. Your child needs to wear their school 

uniform but also trainers due to the amount of walking the children will be doing.  

 

We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £9.50 for the trip, to cover the cost of the 

travel. We are sure that you are just as grateful as we are that Winchester Science Centre 

have funded the price of entry for each child. If you have already paid the original cost of  

£14 on Arbor, you will be refunded the difference. 

 

We cannot wait to encourage a passion for science and technology! 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Naomi Heaton 

Year 5 Lead 
 


